
ST. CATHERINE  OF  SIENA  ROMAN  CATHOLIC  CHURCH  

May 22, 2016 ðThe Most Holy Trinity  

ALL ARE WELCOMED TO OUR PARISH ! 
We are so pleased that you chose to celebrate with us this weekend. We warmly 
invite you to active participation in our liturgical celebration. Please feel free to 
approach one of our Ministers of Hospitality if you are in need of any assistance. No 
matter what your present status in the Catholic Church, your current family or 
marital situation, your past or present religious affiliation; no matter what your 
personal history, age, background, sexual orientation, gender, race, or color; no 
matter what your self -image or self-esteem: YOU are invited, welcomed, accepted, 
loved, and respected at St. Catherine of Siena Church in Ithaca, New York. 

The mission of St. Catherine of Siena Parish 
is to inspire, engage, and nurture our community through 

worship, witness, and service. 

La misión de la parroquia de Sta. Catalina es  

inspirar, cuidar y motivar la participación de nuestra 
comunidad a través del culto, testimonio y servicio. 

PARISH  MISSION  STATEMENT 

St. Catherine of Siena Church is a Tompkins County Living Wage Employer  

A GREAT WEEKEND FOR ST. CATHERINEôS 
 

Did you know that community is an essential part of being Catholic? In fact, one of the functions of a parish is to 
bring people into relationship with each other. We do that in lots of different ways throughout the year, but the 
weekend of June 11 and 12 will bring the whole community together for two great events:  
 

MASS AND  GROUNDBREAKING  CEREMONYðJUNE 11  
As construction on our new Parish Center begins, we are excited to be able to officially celebrate this milestone of 
our St. Catherineõs community with Mass and a groundbreaking ceremony. The Most Reverend Salvatore 
Matano, Bishop of Rochester, will be coming to St. 
Catherineõs to preside at our Saturday evening Mass. This 
is the first time we have had the privilege of having the 
bishop at our Church! At the completion of Mass, Bishop 
Matano and Fr. Joe will lead the official groundbreaking 
for the Parish Center. A reception with hors dõoeuvres and 
drinks will follow in our current Parish Center. All are 
invited to attend all three of these events, or any that you 
are able. Mass is at 5 p.m.; the groundbreaking is after 
Mass, around 6 p.m.; and the reception will begin around 
6:30 p.m.  
 

PARISH  PICNICðJUNE 12  
Our annual parish picnic will take place at 12:30 p.m. on Sunday, June 12, in the field next to the temporary 
parking area to the west of the Parish Center. The picnic is about being with people and having fun and making a 
new friend or having a good conversation with an old friend. It is about kids running around and hanging out 
with their òfriends from church.ó It is about welcoming people who are new to the parish, or just new to you. It is 
about meeting people from the other Masses. Itõs about recalling the fun had at a previous parish event, or the 
good work shared in serving on a committee, or connecting with someone you share a smile with, but havenõt 
really met.   

So come. Bring something to share (if you can), or come on Saturday at noon to set up the tables and chairs, or 
stay till the end and help with cleanup. If you canõt do any of that, you are still welcome, because someone else 
has the time and energy and resources to help at this time and you can help next time!  

There will be a band, games for the kids, pulled pork and other items on the grill, and lemonade and water. You 
are welcome to bring your own beverages, if you want. You are asked to bring a side dish to share or a dessert. 
Either is great and we always have enough for everyone to enjoy.  

 



MINISTRY  TEAM 
Pastor 
Rev. Joseph Marcoux, fmarcoux@dor.org 
 

Pastoral Associate 
Ann Marie Eckert, ameckert@dor.org 
 

Director of Liturgical Music  
Sherry Scanza, sherry.scanza@gmail.com 
 

Coordinator of Faith Formation  
Ashley Blank, ablank@dor.org 
 

Coordinator of Volunteer Ministry  
Patricia Sipple, psipple@dor.org 
 

Communications Coordinator  
Jane Bonassar, jbonassar@dor.org 
 

Director of Finance & Administration  
Lawrence Wasser, lwasser@dor.org 
 

Bookkeeper  
Susan Dean, sdean@dor.org 
 

Organist  
Dr. Mary Holzhauer  
 

Administrative Assistant  
June Haynor, istcathe@dor.org 
 

Maintenance Technician  
Craig Murray  
 

Housekeeper  
Diane Tordel  
 

TRUSTEES 
Bob Pochily, Kristin Campagnolo  
 

COUNCIL  CHAIRS  
Pastoral Council : Colleen Perkins and Joseph Babcock 
Finance Council : Joe Kiely 
 

NEW PARISHIONERS  
Welcome to our parish community! Registration packets 
are available at all Church entrances and at the office.  
 

STEWARDSHIP  
Our Sister Parish  
We enjoy an ongoing exchange of people and prayer with 
St. Anthonyõs in the Dominican Republic. Donations to 
the òloose change bowlsó located at each Church entrance 
provide meals and education for over 200 children at the 
parish daycare center.  
 

Almsgiving  
10% or more of all donations we receive go to the poor 
and needy. 
 

Clothing for the Needy  
Clean used clothing in good condition accepted 24/7 at 
the shed adjacent to the parking lot. 

MASS SCHEDULE 
Weekend Mass Schedule  
Saturday: 5 p.m. 
Sunday: 9 & 11:30 a.m. 
Mass in Spanish: 4th Sunday of the month, 5:30 p.m. 
 

Daily Mass Schedule  
Monday: 5:30 p.m. 
Tuesday, Wednesday, Friday: 9 a.m. 
Brookdale Senior Living: 4th Tuesday of the month, 10:15 a.m. 
 

Accommodations:  
Gluten-reduced hosts are available; notify a staff member. 
Personal listening receivers are available from the Sacristy. 
 

SACRAMENTS 
Reconciliation  
Saturday at 4 p.m. or by appointment  
 

Infant Baptisms  
Weõre so happy about the new addition to your family. 
Parents participate in a preparation program prior to baptism. 
Please contact the office three months prior to the baptism.  
 

Marriage  
Congratulations on your engagement! As with the other 
sacraments, prior preparation is necessary. Please contact the 
office at least six months before the wedding.  
 

Anointing of the Sick/Visitation  
Please contact the office for arrangements for individual 
anointing or for a visitation to someone who is sick or 
homebound. For emergencies after hours, please call Fr. Joe at 
585-747-3649. Families should alert the Parish Office when 
family members are in the hospital. Hospitals are no longer 
able to provide parishes with this information. If you would 
like to have someone prayed for at Mass and/or added to the 
Prayer Corner in the bulletin, we invite you to call the Parish 
Office at 257-2493.  
 

Rite of Christian Initiation for Adults (R.C.I.A.)  
For information on becoming Catholic, or questions about the 
Catholic faith, contact Ann Marie Eckert.  
 

Holy Orders  
For information about vocations, contact Carol Dady with the 
Diocesan Office of Vocation Awareness at 585-461-2890 or 
vocations@dor.org. 
 

PRAYER OPPORTUNITIES  
Eucharistic Adoration  
Wednesdays at 7 p.m. & Fridays at 9:30 a.m. in the Church 
 

Rosary 
Fridays at 5 p.m. in the Church 
 

Prayer Groups  
Centering Prayer and Ignatian Prayer Groups meet 
throughout the month. Small Christian Communities also 
meet weekly. For more information, call Ann Marie Eckert.  

St. Catherine of Siena Parish 
302 St. Catherine Circle, Ithaca, New York 14850 

607-257-2493 
www.stcathofsiena.org  /  www.facebook/stcatherinesithaca 

Summer Office Hours: Mon.ïThurs. 9 a.m.ï 4 p.m. (closed for lunch at 1 p.m.); Fri. 9 a.m. ï12 p.m. 
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CATHOLIC  MINISTRIES  APPEAL 
Weõve raised $30,279 toward our goal of $46,165. If you 
have not yet done so, please prayerfully consider giving to 
the CMA.   

A vibrant Catholic Community where all are welcomed, challenged, and supported in their lifeõs journey.  

St. Catherine of Siena Catholic Church                               May 22, 2016 

SCRIPTURE  READINGS  
 

Today 
Prv 8:22-31; Ps 8:4-5, 6-7, 8-9; Rom 5:1
-5, Jn 16:12-15 
 

Next Sunday 
Gn 14:18-20; Ps 110:1, 2, 3, 4; 1 Cor 
11:23-26; Lk 9:11b-17 
 

òTherefore, since we have been justified by faith, we 
have peace with God through our Lord Jesus Christ, 
through whom we have gained access by faith to this 
grace in which we stand, and we boast in hope of the 
glory of God. ó (Rom 5:1-2) 

Friday, May 27  
Parish Office Closes at Noon  
9:00 a.m. MASS: Mary Ellen Carollo by Frank Carollo 
9:30 a.m. Strength Training 
9:30 a.m. Eucharistic Adoration 
10:30 a.m. Benediction 
5:00 p.m. Praying the Rosary 
Saturday, May 28 
9:00 a.m. AA 
4:00 p.m. Reconciliation 
5:00 p.m. MASS: Our Godchildren by Jeff & Jane Doyle and 
 Kay LaLonde by Faye LaLonde 
Sunday, May 29 
9:00 a.m. MASS: Donald Kaiser by John & Tori Wishart and 
 Our Parishioners 
11:30 a.m. MASS: Joanne Staley by Jean & Stu Berg 
 
 

    WHATôS HAPPENINGðMAY 23ï29  

Monday, May 23  
5:30 p.m. MASS: Elizabeth Lacey by Mary Lou Bailey-Smith 
Tuesday, May 24 
Parish Office Closed for Calendar Meeting  
9:00 a.m. MASS: Chris Cicco by Ruth Bruen 
4:00 p.m. Youth Choir 
5:30 p.m. Boy Scouts Pack 55 Tiger Den 
7:00 p.m. Prayer Shawl Ministry 
Wednesday, May 25 
9:00 a.m. MASS: Mary Elizabeth Noble by Patricia Williams 
7:00 p.m. Eucharistic Adoration 
Thursday, May 26 
9:30 a.m. Meeting Christ in Prayer 
7:00 p.m. Centering Prayer 
7:30 p.m. Adult Choir  
 
 
 

STEWARDSHIP  OF TREASURE 

 OFFERTORY INCOME , May 15, 2015 

 Collection: $6,517 

 EFT Donations: $6,021 

 Mailed -in Donations: $862 

 TOTAL : $13,400 

 WEEKLY BUDGET : $10,577 

 VARIANCE : + $2,823 

 Diocesan Missions: $1,620 
  

 Spanish Mass: $3 
 

 Dominican Republic Bowls: $150 
 

PRAYER CORNER 
 

Please hold in prayer those who are sick: 
Lidia Roper, Christina de Roos Bain, Gene 
Walker, Carter Nagel, Mike Billing, Hanneke 
Drost, Amy Berg Sanchez, Amber Moriarty, 
Barbara Houman, Marilyn Pollutro, Margy 
Dillon, Colin Hayward-Toland, David Hyatt, 
Gianna Lesselroth, and Gail Cooney. 
 



 

 

Parish-Wide Opportunities  
 

GROWING  I NEQUALITY  
The Peace and Justice Committee of St. Catherineõs 
has invited Rev. Emily McNeill of the Labor -Religion 
Coalition of New York State to help us learn more 
about wealth inequality and how it developed. Her 
talk will take place on Saturday, June 4, from 6:30ð

7:30 p.m., preceded by a simple supper beginning at 6 
p.m. We are lucky to be able to bring this presentation 
to St. Catherineõs. The last 35 years have seen an 
explosion in wealth and income inequality in the 
United States. New York is the state with the highest 
income inequality in the nation and has only become 
more unequal since the last recession. Despite our 
state's great wealth, over 3 million New Yorkers live 
in poverty, including nearly half of children in 
upstate cities (including Ithaca). This presentation 
and discussion will help us better understand what 
our Christian faith has to say about our economy and 
what we can do to faithfully respond to the growing 
gap between rich and poor. 
 

FEED MY STARVING  CHILDREN  YARD SALE 

Once again this year, the Church of Latter Day Saints 
(LDS) will be hosting a community -wide yard and 

bake sale to support the Ithaca 
MobilePack for Feed My Starving 
Children. The sale will be held on 
Saturday, June 18, from 9 a.m.ð2 
p.m. at the LDS Church, located at 
114 Burleigh Drive, a few blocks 
from St. Catherineõs.  

Last year a lot of you were able to 
contribute goods to the sale, so we 

have set up a few times that you can drop things off 
here at St. Catherineõs. All donated goods will be 
stored in Room 1, so please bring them in through the 
front doors of the Parish Center.  

¶ Wednesday, June 8, from 9 a.m.ð4 p.m. 
¶ Saturday, June 11, from 11 a.m.ð1 p.m. 
¶ Tuesday, June 14, from 5ð7:30 p.m. 

You can also drop off goods directly at the LDS 
Church: 

¶ Thursday, June 16, from 6ð9 p.m. 
¶ Friday, June 17, from 6ð9 p.m. 

They accept clothing, furniture (not mattresses), 
household goods, tools, jewelry and scarves, and 
almost anything else you might have.  

PARKING  UPDATE  
With construction for our new Parish Center finally 
underway, there will be some changes to our parking 
situation. We are not losing parking spaces, because 
we are creating a temporary parking area on the west 
side of the old Parish 
Center. Because these 
new spaces will be 
farther from the Church, 
we ask anyone who is 
able-bodied to please use 
these spaces, saving the smaller parking lot on the 
east side of the Church for those who have 
handicapped parking permits and those who have 
trouble walking or are pregnant or have small 
children. This change will help ensure that everyone 
who needs a closer space will be able to find oneñ
and everyone who doesnõt need a closer space will 
get a little more exercise!  
 

FIRST  EUCHARIST  
Congratulations to our children who received Jesus in 
the Eucharist for the first time this weekend: Dylan 
Maxwell, Daniela Rivas, and Clare Sanford. 

It was wonderful to share this experience with the 
parents of these children, who attended all of the 
sessions with them and helped them grow in their 
faith. We also want to thank Jennifer Cassano for 
giving so generously of her time and talent to the 
children as the sacramental preparation leader for 
First Eucharist. 
 

CLOTHING  AND FOOD DONATIONS  
In two weeks, on June 4 and 5, some of our 8thð12th 
graders will be participating in the Sleep -Out for the 
Homeless to raise their awareness of poverty in 
America, make meals for Loaves and Fishes, and 
experience what it feels like to be homeless for a 
night. One of the other components of this event will 
be collecting donations. After each Mass during the 
weekend of June 4ð5, we will be collecting 
nonperishable food and clothing for local shelters. 
Boxes will be at each of the entrances to Church and 
the entrance to the Parish Center. Last year, we 
collected four boxes of food and eight large boxes of 
clothes. We would love to match or increase the 
number of donations we will bring to the shelters. So 
start cleaning out those pantries and closets, and we 
will see you on June 4 and 5! 
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KNIGHTS  OF COLUMBUS PASTA DINNER  
The Knights of Columbus Ithaca Council 277 is 
sponsoring a pasta dinner (with Fr. Joeõs sauce!) this 
Saturday, May 21, from 5:30ð8 p.m. in the Immaculate 
Conception Parish Hall. Admission is $8 for adults, $6 
for senior citizens and children ages 5ð12, and free for 
children under 5. Family plans are  $25. Proceeds will 
go toward the purchase of an ultrasound machine for 
the Ithaca Pregnancy Center. 

 

Childrenõs/Youth Ministry 
 

NO SESSIONS ON SUNDAY , MAY 29  
Due to Memorial Day weekend, we will not hold 
sessions for Childrenõs Liturgy of the Word (CLOW), 
Childrenõs Faith Formation (CFF), Middle School 
Youth Ministry (MSYM), or High School Youth 
Ministry (HSYM) on May 29.  All sessions (except for 
HSYM) will resume for one last time this school year 
on Sunday, June 5. 
 

MIDDLE  SCHOOL YOUTH MINISTRY  
Middle School Youth Ministry will gather this Sunday 
for a session that will look into the Trinity, as they 
c e l eb ra t e  T r i n i t y  Sun da y . 
Participants will learn new ways to 
view the Trinity and learn strategies 
to see God the Father, Son, and 
Spirit alive in their lives.  This is 
also a Confirmation topic and 
attendance is required for our 
Confirmation candidates. We will also celebrate May 
birthdays with pizza. The youth will not gather for a 
session on the following Sunday, May 29, due to 
Memorial Day weekend.  
 

ñIN THE LOOPò WITH  THE HIGH  SCHOOL 
YOUTH MINISTRY  
High School Youth Ministry will resume this Sunday 
for our final session of the school year. This session is 
called òGraduation: Beginnings and Endingsó and will 
provide high school youth ministry participants with 
an opportunity to celebrate, affirm, and send forth the 
graduating seniors as we wrap up HSYM for this 
school year. There will be ample opportunity for 
reminiscing, affirming, and praying over the seniors as 
they prepare to move beyond youth ministry to what 
comes next in their lives. We will also take this time to 
complete a review of the year, discuss youth ministry t
-shirts, and celebrate May, June, and July birthdays 
with pizza.  
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NEW PASTORAL COUNCIL  MEMBERS 
Many thanks to all who answered the call of the Holy 
Spirit and nominated themselves or others in our 
search for new Pastoral Council members. Last week 
on Pentecost we drew three of those names. We are so 
pleased to present the three new members of our 
Pastoral Council: Nicole Carrier-Titti and Dotsevi 
Sogah, who will serve three -year terms; and Tom 
Dunn, who will serve a one-year term. 
Congratulations and thank you for your commitment!  
 

HARP AND VOCAL CONCERT JUNE 5 
Please join us on Sunday, June 5, at 2 p.m. in the 
Church when soprano Karen Dumont and soprano 

and harpist Anna OõConnell will present 
an afternoon of sacred and folk music. 
Featured works include excerpts from 
Brittenõs Suite for Harp and British Folk 
Songs for Soprano and Harp, a cantata by 
Barbara Strozzi, and Mozartõs joyful  

motet Exsultate, Jubilate. They will be by joined by St. 
Catherineõs pianist Mary Holzhauer. 
 

LECTOR TRAINING  
Are you interested in being a lector? If so, please 
come to our lector training session this Sunday, May 
22, from 4ð5 p.m. Steve Jesch will lead this session in 
the Church. Please contact Patricia Sipple at 257-2493 
or psipple@dor.org with any questions.  
 

CARENOTES 
You will find a new addition in our Church ñ
CareNotes. They are free to take and we invite you to 
look through the titles and take one for yourself or 
someone you know who could use a little comfort, 
information, and support. The CareNotes cover a lot 
of different topics: dealing with grief, raising children, 
caring for a family member, dealing with conflict, and 
many others. We hope you will take advantage of this 
small way that we can offer a little support to you or 
those you know.  
 

RELIC  TOUR 
For those planning to travel to Syracuse on June 4 to 
venerate the relics of St. Maximilian Kolbe: The St. 
Marianne Cope Shrine looks forward to opening their 
doors to us at 10 a.m. Sr. Jean Canora, OSF, will guide 
us through the museum and shrine before we go to 
Assumption Parish for 11 a.m. Mass and veneration.  
All are welcome on this self -guided pilgrimage. For 
more information, contact Carolann Darling at 351 -
6668. 
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From the Book of Ann Marie  

Dear Parish Family, 

In the past few weeks, I have heard from a number of parishioners who are moving onñ
starting a new job out of state, graduating and returning home, or pursuing additional studies 
somewhere else. This is something I am getting a little more used to now that I have lived in 
this college town for a few years, but each leaving does create a hole in our community. That is 

why we pray for òour St. Catherineõs community spread throughout the worldó each weekend during the 
Prayers of the Faithful, so we can continue to call to mind the people who were a part of our Catholic 
community here. I know that I bring to mind St. Catherineõs people who are now elsewhere in the world, and I 
hope you do the same. The connection of faith that binds us together doesnõt have to be broken by geography.  

Fr. Joe got a letter recently from someone who had come to Mass here for about six months, but never felt like 
he was accepted. It was a sad letter from a person who has always had some difficulty fitting in to new 
communities, and he was letting Fr. Joe know that he was going to go elsewhere for Mass from now on. I share 
this story because he acknowledged that although people were nice to him, no one befriended him, and he felt 
alone within our community. It was a sad reminder to me that we donõt always get it right. The person sitting 
near us who is alone may be alone because that is their preference, while another person sitting alone may be 
wishing for conversation and connection. How do you know the difference on any given weekend? I wish I 
knew the answer to that question! But I think knowing we missed the mark with this one person may make us 
just a little more aware and a little more welcoming in the future.  

There are a lot of ways that we can be a good community in the coming monthsñsome perhaps obvious and 
some less so:  

¶ In the next three months, new people are going to be coming through our doorsñfamilies here for 
graduation, visitors to our ògorgesó area, and new residents who are looking for a church to call home. We 
wonõt necessarily know who is who, so extending a warm welcome and a genuine sign of peace may be all 
that we are able to do initially for these folks ñbut it may be all that is needed. 

¶ In the midst of construction, taking the farthest parking space you can may be the nicest thing you can do 
for others. Those who have trouble walking, our older parishioners, our pregnant moms and families with 
small children, and our handicapped parishioners are all going to need easy access to the doors of the 
Church, which means they will need to park on the east side of Church (the small parking lot). So if you, like 
me, donõt need to be close, join me in the temporary parking area in the field next to the current Parish 
Center. Itõs a simple way to help us all through this construction project. 

¶ The Parish Picnic is coming up in a few weeks on June 12. Because of the temporary parking lot, our picnic 
will be farther away from the Parish Center ñwhich means that our tables and chairs will have to go a 
greater distance. You can be a great help to the picnic by coming on Saturday, June 11, at noon to help set 
up. Lots of hands will make light work. You can also stay after the picnic on Sunday and help return 
everything to the Parish Center. Both will be greatly appreciated!  

¶ For those of you who are already liturgical ministers, one other way you can be really helpful is by paying 
attention to, and using, the sub request function on Ministry Scheduler. Vacations and summer in general 
mean that we are often in need of help at Masses, so if you are coming, please help in the ways you can. And 
if there is no one greeting at the doors or taking up the collection, donõt be afraid to jump in and help!  

Letõs continue to work together to make St. Catherineõs the best Christian community we are capable of beingñ
each playing a role and contributing in the ways that we can. I wonõt be here this weekend for Masses as I am 
visiting my friend Rita in Omaha. I will be praying for you from St. Pius Church, and I trust you will pray for 
me from here.  

Peace, 
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SLEEP-OUT FOR THE HOMELESS 
Our Sleep-Out for the Homeless service event will 
take place this year on June 4ð5. It is open to any 
student in grades eight through twelve. It is designed 
to provide an opportunity to learn about poverty in 
the United States and in our local community while 
also offering a chance to be of service by making food 
for Loaves and Fishes and collecting donations. 
Applications and more information can be found on 
the Youth Ministry bulletin board in the Parish 
Center. Applications must be turned in by 
Wednesday, June 1. This event will begin at 5 p.m. on 
Saturday, June 4, and will end after the 9 a.m. Mass 
the next day. There is a $50 fee for this event, with $25 
of the fee going to a local shelter. Please contact 
Ashley Blank at ablank@dor.org with any questions 
or to receive the application for this event.  

 

Stewardship Opportunities  
 

KIND  AND FRIENDLY  FOLKS NEEDED   
You donõt have to be a superhero, but you would be a 
hero to Catholic Charities if you would volunteer for 
them! They distribute tens of thousands of free items 
each year to people in need through their Clothing 
Closet. Volunteer tasks include sorting and hanging 
òmountainsó of donated goods and greeting 
customers with kindness. Additionally, they need 
help with basic data entry to keep up their records on 
the people they serve. They are looking especially for 
ongoing volunteers weekly, Monday ððFriday from 9 
a.m.ð12 p.m. or 1 p.m.ð4 p.m. Volunteers are the 
foundation of their program and are the main reason 
they can offer this free service to those in need in our 
community.  Please contact Virginia Ubari at 272-
5062, ext. 27, or at vubari@dor.org to sign up or to 
learn more. 
 

DONATIONS  FOR REFUGEES 
Thanks to all who have given household items to the 
two Armenian former refugee families. One family 
still needs a headboard for a double bed and  
bookshelves. Please call Cecelia Linscott at 342-1676 if 
you have any of these items to donate. Pickup can be 
arranged.    
 

 

School News 
 

I MMACULATE CONCEPTION  
Did you know that our students honored our local 
police officers by inviting them to Morning Prayer 
this week for a special blessing and to thank them for 
serving our community.  
Immaculate Conception School is seeking a custodian 
and a health teacher. Application materials can be 
found on the Job Opportunities tab of the Diocese of 
Rochester website (dor.org ). Interested candidates 
should send application materials, letter of interest, 
and resume to the school office at 320 West Buffalo 
Street, Ithaca, NY 14850.  

Please sign your child(ren) up for ICS Summer Camp 
soon to reserve your spot!  The camp goes for 4 weeks 
from June 27ðJuly 22 for children entering pre -k 4 to 
3rd grade.  Cost is $250 a week for one child; family 
rate is $250 for first child and $200 for each additional 
child. Email Ladeen Case for more information at 
lcase@dor.org. 

Immaculate Conception School is now accepting 
registrations for all of our academic programs, preðk 
through sixth grade, for the 2016ð2017 school year. 
Our three-year-old and four-year-old pre-kindergarten 
programs are filling up quickly. Tuition assistance and 
parish subsidy are available. Call the school at 273-
2707 or visit icsithaca.org for more information about 
Ithacaõs Catholic school. 

 
 

  
 

 

  

DATES TO REMEMBER 
 

Jun. 4  Wealth Inequality Talk  
Jun. 5  Karen Dumont and  Anna OõConnell 
  Concert 
Jun. 11  Mass and Groundbreaking Ceremony 
Jun. 12  Parish Picnic 
Jun. 18  Feed My Starving Children Yard Sale 
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Wedding Banns : 

Ruth Caforio and Brent Fairbrother 

May God bless your marriage! 
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LITURGICAL  MINISTERS : M AY 28/29  

5:00 P.M. 

Music  Ellen Garcia 

Lector  
Randy Reed 
Steve Moolin 

Minister of 
Communion  

Ann Gifford - Host 
Bob Gravani - Host  
Bob Talda - Host  
Mary Kay LaLonde - Cup 
Mary Lou Bailey-Smith - Cup  
Bill Perkins - Cup 
Susan Hyatt - Cup  
Janet Strebel - Cup  

Altar Server  
Francesca Santelli - Cross (sub reqôd) 
Lynne Walker - Book 

Minister of Hospitality  

Terry Gifford - 1  
Eileen Gravani - 2 
John Sipple - 3 
Bob Pochily  - 4 
 

9:00 A.M.  

Music  Ashley Blank 

Brookdale  Mary Lou Bailey-Smith 

Lector  
Claire Galanthay 
Francis Schickel 

Minister of  
Communion  

Jay Williamson - Host  
Margaret Steinacher - Host 
John Bradac - Host 
Diane Childs - Cup 
Shanna Jesch - Cup 
Elizabeth Jesch - Cup 
Marion Krohn - Cup 
Tori Wishart - Cup 

Altar Server  
Peter Jesch - Cross 
Teresa Garcia - Book 

Minister of Hospitality  

Evie Doyle - 1 
Kevin Mahaney - 2 
Susanne Lorbeer - 3 
Ruth Doyle - 4 
Ellen & Juan Pablo Garcia - 5 
John Wishart - 6 

11:30 A.M.  

Music  Diane Duthie 

Lector  
Joseh Babcock 
Chris Bates 

Minister of 
Communion  

Diane Dunham - Host 
Robert Brown - Host 
Cali Michele Johnson - Host  
Carla Marceau - Cup (sub reqôd)  
Akoko Semon - Cup  
Nancy Cleveland - Cup 
Pat Wynn - Cup 
Loisanne Thomas - Cup 

Altar Server  
Michael B Rutzke - Cross  
Tristan Babcock - Book 

Minister of Hospitality  

Ellen Walsh - 1 
Kevin Walsh - 2 
Mila Veshcherevich - 3 
Amanyi Richardson - 4  
Cathy Buttner - 5 
Rose Blinn - 6  




